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June 17, 2019

Via Electronic Malt and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 17-152; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.
Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., I respectfully ask the
Commission to reschedule to Thursday June 20, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. the technical session now
set for Friday June 2 1 , 2019, in the above matter.

Staff and all parties in Docket No. 1 7- 1 52 assent to this request, having determined that the
technical session will be brief, that most already planned to be present on June 20 to attend a
technical session in Docket No. DG I 7-198, and, therefore, that this request furthers
administrative efficiency.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service list
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